
 

 

Planned Parenthood of Metropolitan Washington (PPMW) has outgrown its

D.C. location at 16th and L St. NW, where we operated for more than 40

years. We are close to completing our new, state-of-the-art flagship health

center in Northeast D.C., which is slated to open spring, 2016.

.

In the meantime, PPMW has expanded hours and added appointments at our

other health centers in Silver Spring and Gaithersburg. We also just opened a

brand new health center in Prince George's County, Maryland and a

temporary D.C. location at Bread for the City. 

We look forward to seeing you!
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